
May 26,2010 

To whom it may concern: 

Soojin Kim has received from the School of the Museum of Fine 
Arts, Boston funding in the amount of $27,000 USD to support 
travel and living expenses as a recipient of the 2010 Traveling 
Scholarship Award competition. The funds have been made 
available to her as of May 25,2010. 

If you have any questions or require additional information 
regarding the funding please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Coordinator, Exhibitions & Public Programs 
School of the Museum of Fine Arts, Boston 

Ph. 6173693656 
Fx. 617 369 3856 

email: atessier@mfa.org 

l 

BOSTON 

Sd luulo f 

til t.! M tI ~t:" 1I1l1 

"rFi l1C,\n , 
Boston 

~ J O T i le Fenwa)" 

13o~lu ll 

]\ i;) sS:1C'l li lscll.i; 

02 11 5 

1""'lIr 
61 7.267.6100 
ROO.C, 'l1.l 474 

wpb \'ilr 

W'\'\ ·w. s l'nrJ.~c.h l 

http:W'\'\�w.sl'nrJ.~c.hl
mailto:atessier@mfa.org

